
From: Dennis Bell  

Sent: Friday, June 2, 2017 1:54 PM 

To: McMonigal-St Dennis, Barb (CI-StPaul) <barb.mcmonigal-st.dennis@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 

Cc: Molly Geiger  

Subject: Twin Cities Jazz Fest Varience 

 

Hello, 
 

We write to express our opposition to this noise variance. It is too easy for promoters 

to forget that people live in DT St Paul and have rights to reasonable quiet. 
 

It is difficult to believe that attendees will have a hard time hearing this event without 

this variance...very difficult. There is simply no need to make something loud even 

louder or to promote noise for noise sake. 
 

We happen to be jazz fans and are something of regulars at Vieux Carre and frequent 

The Dakota and Black Dog for jazz. What we DO NOT WANT is to open the door for 

unreasonable noise for ANY music events in our neighborhood.  
 

The existing ordinances were put in place for a purpose. Let’s abide by them. 
 

Denny Bell and Rocky Haddorff 

West 10th Street 

St Paul, MN 55102 

 

Janet Hall 

West 10th Street 

St Paul, MN 55102 

 


